
RESOLUTION R- 3645 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE 
CITY OF KIRKLAND AUTHORIZING THE CITY 
MANAGER TO SIGN ON BEHALF OF THE CITY OF 
KIRKLAND THAT CERTAIN INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT 
ESTABLISHING THE CHILDREN'S FIRE SAFETY 
HOUSE CONSORTIUM FOR THE PURPOSE OF FIRE 
PREVENTION EDUCATION 

Whereas, improving the quality of fire 
prevention education services is a 
legitimate functron of fire protection 
agencies, and 

Whereas, the cities and fire districts 
located east of Lake Washington in King 
County, intend to establish as a fire 
protection education program a consortium 
which will utilize a children's fire safety 
house as an educational tool, and 

Whereas, each of said cities and fire 
districts is author~zed to enter into such 
an agreement pursuant to RCW Chapter 39.34, 
now, therefore 

Be it resolved by the City Council of 
the City of Kirkland as follows: 

Section 1. The City Manager for the 
Clty of Kirkland is hereby authorized and 
directed to sign on behalf of the City of 
Kirkland that certain Interlocal Agreement 
for Children's Fire Safety House in the 
form attached to this Resolution as Exhibit 
A and by this reference incorporated 
herein. The agencies entering into said 
Agreement are the Cities of Bothell, 
Renton, Mercer Island, Klrkland, Redmond, 
Bellevue, Issaguah and King County Fire 
Districts 41, 34, 14 4, 10, 16, 25, 36 and 
45, with the lead agency being King County 
Fire Distrlct 10. 



Passed by Majority vote of the 
Kirkland City 
meeting this I 

1991. 

Attest:  

Z IT  


